
Join the Green Partnership to
share your sustainability

practices and showcase your
business or organization’s

commitment to a greener future! 

cgendusa@hvlnc.gov

hendersonvillenc.gov/
environmental-
sustainability-board

Caitlyn Gendusa  - Sustainability
Manager & Staff Liaison to the

Environmental Sustainability Board



Our objective is to establish a green partnership
with local businesses and organizations of all sizes

to promote sustainability practices in our area.

Our vision is to see a thriving Hendersonville where
businesses and organizations showcase the way they
participate in sustainable practices that contribute to

a cleaner, healthier environment, and help make
Hendersonville a great place to live and work!

Our mission is for Hendersonville businesses and
organizations to voluntarily share these practices

to earn Green Partnership recognition from the
City of Hendersonville and be featured at our

annual Hendo Earth Fest.

The City of Hendersonville’s
Environmental Sustainability Board
invites you to share your
sustainability practices with the
community and showcase your
business or organization’s
commitment to a greener future!
Our board wants to highlight our
local business’s and organization’s
efforts and how they might align with
the City’s goals, outlined in the City’s
Sustainability Strategic Plan, adopted
last year by our City Council.

Our objective is to establish a green
partnership with local businesses
and organizations of all sizes to
promote sustainability practices in
our area.

Any business or organization that demonstrates
sustainable practices are welcome to apply for a
Green Partnership designation. Simply fill out a
commitment form located on our website:
hendersonvillenc.gov/
environmental-sustainability-board. We will then
be in touch upon review.

Due to this initiative being a part of the City of
Hendersonville, only businesses and
organizations located with City limits or the ETJ
are eligible. Not sure if you’re eligible? Simply
contact us with your address and we will confirm.


